
 

 
 
 
 

PUT ALS TO SLEEP! 
 

Donate $1.00 and wear your pajamas to 
school this Tuesday, April 17th, in       

support of Ride For Life with                 
Chris Pendergast.  See the attached       

flier for details.   

A Message from the Principal 
 

    Typically, this time of year is very busy with 

meetings, workshops and various functions.  The 

Third Marking Period for Grade School students 

ends today and parents will be able to access 

grades on the Parent Portal on April 26th.  

    

    Next month I will provide information regarding 

student placement for the upcoming 2018-2019 

school year.  In addition, I will be sending home a 

reminder calendar of events and important dates 

pertaining to our students (trip dates, field day   

information, moving up day details, etc.) 

  

    Along with all the school activities happening 

here at BMGS, we are aware that Spring Sports 

are starting up, dance recitals are fast approach-

ing and your afterschool calendars are also full.  

Keeping students motivated to study is a tough 

task.  We urge parents to create a balance;       

encourage and praise your son/daughter both on 

the field and in their schoolwork and keep some 

structure in the daily routine.   

 
        Have a good weekend, 
   
                                    Sɾˏʁʍ Gʺlʬɧˏrʐ 

Important Dates:   

 

Apr. 13     Third Marking Period Ends 

Apr. 16     BOE Regular Business Meeting & Annual Budget Adoption 

                7:30 PM @ HS 

Apr. 17     Community Discussion on School Safety 6:00-8:00 PM 

Apr. 17     Joint PTA/PTSA/SEPTA Meeting 7:00 PM @ HS Library 

Apr. 23    Coffee With the Superintendent 7:00 PM @ HS 

Apr. 24     Incoming Grade 7 Student Visitation (Day Visit) and  

                Parent Orientation 7:00 PM @ HS Rowe Hall 

Apr. 26   GS Reports Available on Parent Portal 

Apr. 30    BOE Work/Study Meeting 7:30 PM @ HS 

May 2-3   NYS Math Assessments  Grades 3-8 

May 7       BOE Regular Business Meeting & Annual Budget Hearing 

                 7:30 PM @ HS 

May 8       PTA Meeting 7:00 PM @ GS Cafeteria 

Babylon Grade School EBlast 

Steve Goldberg, Principal 

April 13, 2018 
 

 

In my School Messenger this past 

Tuesday I said extra help would be 

cancelled for May 1st and May 2nd.   

                -  /ƘŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ tƭŀƴǎ - 

   aŀǘƘ 9ȄǘǊŀ IŜƭǇ ƻƴ  

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ мǎǘ ŀƴŘ   

       ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎƛǾŜƴΦ   

https://www.gograph.com/photo/correction-word-billboard-revising-updating-mistake-gg73970702.html


A Message From The Superintendent ... 

        Good afternoon Babylon families.  This Tuesday, April 17th at 6:00 PM, we will be hosting representatives 

from the Suffolk County Police Department's Homeland Security & Criminal Intelligence Bureau.   Please join us as 

we update the community on the proactive measures the District has planned and implemented.  We will also 

hear from SCPD on County initiatives that help to keep our schools safe.  We hope your time allows you to join us.  

                                                                                                                                        Thank you.   

                                                                                                                                        Linda Rozzi 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  ¢I9 .!.¸[hb ¦bLhb Cw99 {/Ihh[ 5L{¢wL/¢ L{ Ih{¢LbD ! 

     {/Ihh[ {!C9¢¸ Chw¦a 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ !ǇǊƛƭ мтΣ нлму 

         сΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ς тΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 

     .ŀōȅƭƻƴ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ DȅƳƴŀǎƛǳƳ  

        мтм wŀƭǇƘ !ǾŜƴǳŜΣ .ŀōȅƭƻƴ bŜǿ ¸ƻǊƪ 
 

DǳŜǎǘǎκ{ǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ LƴŎƭǳŘŜΥ 

 

     ̧   Representatives from the Suffolk County  

            Police Department Homeland Security  & 

            Criminal Intelligence Bureau 

 
 ¸ Babylon School District Officials 



PTSA Newsé 
 

 

 

 

 

Babylon PTSA is having its Annual Spring Plant Sale.  Orders must be 

submitted by Tuesday, May 1, 2018.  Plants can be picked up Friday, 

5/11/18, just in time for Motherôs Day.  See attached fliers for details 

and order form.   

From The Heath Officeé 

 

 

 

 

§ Hydration is key to optimal daily function. Remember to send your student with    

sufficient water and/or a refillable water container.  

§ Proper hand washing etiquette is encouraged throughout the day. 

§ Starting the day in a healthy way keeps the body going all day. Nutrient packed 

breakfasts and snacks aid in peak academic and physical performance.  

§ To maintain comfort throughout the day advise your student to dress appropriately 

for the seasonal changes.   

Healthy Reminders: 

Update on Second Step é 
                                 

      
  As the weather warms up and the sun finally         
begins to shine, students will be spending more 
time outside the building for recess.  At this time the 
teachers are discussing outdoor and playground  
behavior and safety.  Taking turns, working through 
conflicts and collaborating are all components of a 
successful learning experience for our students.   
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Other News ...                                                                                       

§ Check out the !ǇǊƛƭ  ŀƴŘ aŀȅ άIŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎǎέ at the .ŀōȅƭƻƴ tǳōƭƛŎ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ.  See attached fliers for details.   
                           

§ Mark You calendars  -  ¢ƘŜ нлму [Lн5!¸ ²ŀƭƪ to support the .ŀōȅƭƻƴ .ǊŜŀǎǘ /ŀƴŎŜǊ /ƻŀƭƛǝƻƴ is WǳƴŜ фΣ нлму.  
Walk for the cause or donate and be a άVirtual WalkerέΦ  See the attached flier for more details. 

 

§ DƛǊƭ {Ŏƻǳǘ ¢ǊƻƻǇ осл is ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƴƎ ǇǳȊȊƭŜǎ for a newly formed initiative called the .ŀōȅƭƻƴ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ 
/ƻǊǇǎ.  They are asking you to please donate new or gently used puzzles to help them in this endeavor.  
Please see the attached flier for details. 

 

§ The .ŀōȅƭƻƴ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ CǳƴŘ is holding their роǊŘ !ƴƴǳŀƭ CŀǎƘƛƻƴ {Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ on Tuesday,  
May 1st, 2018 at 7:00 PM at The Piermont (formerly The Venetian).  See the attached flier for details.   

 

§ The .ŀōȅƭƻƴ ¸ƻǳǘƘ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ is now taking reservations for the нлму-нлмф !ƭƭ Lƴ !ƊŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ tǊƻƎǊŀƳΦ  With 
convenient hours, transportation from the Grade School to the Youth Center, snack, homework help, and a 
professional staff, this program provides a great environment for your child after school hours.  For more    
information, check out their website:  http://www.bvyp.org/all_in and see attached flier for details.  

  

§ The .ŀōȅƭƻƴ ¸ƻǳǘƘ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ will also be running a 2-week {ǳƳƳŜǊ 5ŀȅ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ July 9-20, 2018.  The  

        program is designed for a small group and includes breakfast, trips, and activities each day.  See the attached  

        flier for details. 

 

 

   The Math  Assessments will be administered on May 1st and 2nd,  and the Science       

Assessments for Grade 4 will be on May 23rd (performance) and June 4th (written).  

Please see the attached letter regarding your childõs participation and if you know 

your intentions now please return the form at your earliest convenience.   

.aD{ bŜǿǎΦΦΦ 

   
PTA NEWS ...  

Visit the homepage of our website at www.babylonpta.org often 

for events, dates, registrations and other valuable information. 

6th Grade Fund RaiserðFlock a friend, flock a neighbor, flock 
anyone in Babylon! A flock of pink flamingos will mysteriously appear 
on the lawn of the family you choose to flock! This FUNdraiser is being 
hosted by the 6th grade to help offset the costs of their end of year 
events.  Flocking will be available for the month of April. Dates can be 
requested but not guaranteed! The birds will remain on the lawn for 
24-48 hours and one of our professional flockers will remove them. 
wŜǎŜǊǾŜ ŀ CƭƻŎƪƛƴƎ ǘƻŘŀȅ.  Visit the PTA website for  details.   
                                               Ϸнл κCƭƻŎƪƛƴƎΦ   


